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State Testing Results 

We are getting preliminary state testing results back.  ACT we have results back for all 3 grades. 
They also do not include any cut scores.  ISBE is making changes to the cut scores, so we 
won’t have those until the Fall.  We can’t share any results until after the Report Card Release in 
October.  On a positive note, it looks like we will get some useful data back. Juniors do have 
their ACT scores. 
Preliminary IAR results are expected to be available on May 16th, 2025.   
 

 
MAP Testing 

Overall I was pleased with the Spring MAP Testing Scores. We are just waiting on the last few 
students to finish up those, and we can get all of the final reports. 
 
 
 
 


